
 

Applicants are hereby informed that RPO Thane has been merged with RPO 
Mumbai w.e.f. August 21, 2017.  RPO Thane had PSK Thane, PSK Nashik & 

PSK Thane II (Malad) under its jurisdiction.  Post-merger of the Thane RPO to 
Mumbai, we still have applications kept ‘ON HOLD’ for the want of documents 

at all the three PSKs.  We have sent SMS intimation to all such applicants for 
getting these cases cleared. 
 

Applicants are requested to visit the respective PSK with necessary requirement 

shared at the time of keeping the application ‘ON HOLD’ as per the timelines 
shared in the SMS marked on September 7, 2017.  The erstwhile PSKs under 
RPO Thane will cease to operate from September 15, 2017 (1700 hrs onwards). 

 Any cases left post this date will only be dealt at Enquiry Counter/Information 
Desk at Regional Passport Office, Videsh Bhavan, Bandra Kurla Complex, Plot 

No C-45, G Block, Bandra (East), Mumbai 400 051. 
 

 
 


